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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 51(T) of 2024 
Port of Southampton  

30-33 berth maintenance works 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that maintenance works to berths 30 to 33 will commence on Monday 
13th May 2024 and continue until the end of August 2024. Works will be taking place underneath the 
quayside to its supporting structure. These works will be taking place Monday – Friday, during 
daylight hours and either side of low water. 
 
Mariners are advised that works are taking place from scaffold platforms placed underneath the 
quayside and to minimise wash and allow a wide berth when passing the works. 
 
Safety boat TOPCAT will be supporting the works. TOPCAT will be maintaining a listening watch on 
VHF Channel 12 and displaying lights and shapes as required by the COLREGS. 
 

 

 

 
This notice will be self-canceling on completion of works. 
 
 
 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Dock, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   

Steven Masters 
Harbour Master 

 
13th May 2024 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

http://www.southamptonvts.co.uk/

